

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr P Wade Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



28th April 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

As usual, as we approach the end of the academic year, we would like to offer our Y6 children the opportunity to buy a leavers hoodie. On the back of each hoodie there will be every child's name and the class teachers, with the title 'Eastbrook leavers 2022'. We will be offering a choice of four colours, black, grey, purple or red with the lettering in white print.

If we order a minimum of 50 hoodies the cost should be £15.50. This may be paid on Parent Pay.

We are unable to have samples for the children to try on, but please look at the PE hoodie size you may have already.

Sizes available: 9-11years 34inch (12-13years) 36 inch 38 inch 40 inch

If you would like to purchase a hoodie please complete the notes on Parent Pay clearly stating the colour and size required. All orders must be made by Friday 20th May and we will only place an order if your payment has been made.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Wade

Headteacher

